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ESC COVID-19 Update – No. 4  
  

Kodiak, Alaska – As of April 10, 2020, there are no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in 
Kodiak.   
 

 On Thursday, April 9, 2020, the Emergency Services Director (ESD) held a fourth live 
update to provide information on Kodiak’s response to COVID-19.  The ESD provided an 
update to the community and answered several frequently asked questions.  A “Frequently 
Asked Questions” document is in development, and will soon be available on the Kodiak 
Emergency Operations Center Facebook page, and on the City’s website: 
www.city.kodiak.ak.us  

 

 Effective today and until further notice, all Kodiak playground equipment has been 
closed.  The parks themselves remain open for use, but use of playground equipment is 
prohibited. 

 

 On Friday, April 3, 2020, the State of Alaska issued Health Alert 010: Recommendations 
regarding cloth face coverings.  The Emergency Services Council, Governor Dunleavy, 
and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention recommend the use of cloth face 
coverings when out in public, particularly in places where other social distancing measures 
are difficult to maintain (e.g., grocery stores).  For more information, please visit 
www.covid19.alaska.gov. 

 

 On Wednesday, April 9, 2020, Governor Dunleavy extended Mandate 011 on Social 
Distancing and Mandate 012 on Intrastate Travel until April 21, 2020.  The Governor also 
issued Mandate 013 on K-12 Public and Private Schools, which extends the statewide 
public and private school closure to the end of the 2019-2020 school year. 

 

 The Emergency Services Council (ESC) will host a live broadcast question and answer 
forum on Thursday, April 16, 2020 at 12:00pm.  Community members are encouraged to 
email questions to pio@city.kodiak.ak.us before 12:00pm on Wednesday, April 15, 2020. 

 

 If you are sick, stay home, CALL your medical provider, and follow their instructions.  If 
you do not have a regular health care provider, you may contact the Mill Bay Health 
Center (486-7300) or Kodiak Community Health Center (481-5000). 

 

 Local COVID-19 information can be found at the following websites: 
o www.city.kodiak.ak.us 
o www.kodiakak.us 
o www.kibsd.org 
o Facebook:  Kodiak Emergency Operations Center 
o Text “KODCOVID19” to 888-777 

 

 Questions may be directed to the EOC Public Information Office at 486-8970. 
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